October 22, 2013
TO: Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
P.O. Box 615 RECE‘VED
Frankford, KY 40602 - ocT 2‘ 4 ,:20\3
FROM: Dr. and Mrs. Fred Van Tatenhove '
ERVICE
250 Bluffwood Dr. P%BOLQACM?SS\ON

Danville, KY 40422

RE: Case No. 2013-00332

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

In a letter dated September 19, 2013 AmeriGas informed home owners in Old Bridge Community,
Danville, KY that they were requesting a major change in how they wanted to deliver propane to our
homes. The present method is via an underground pipeline system.

They stated that they have made an application to PSCto discontinue the use of those pipes and place
surface or underground tanks on our properties. This would be totally unacceptable for us.

First, we moved to this subdivision with the assurance that propane would be delivered through
underground services. There are deed restrictions to assure this delivery.

Second, the above ground tanks will detract from the character of this community and could reduce
resale interests.

Third, underground tanks will require significant costs to find a satisfactory location that is not
obstructed by rock layers.

Fourth, in some situations there would be significant disruption and/or damage to landscaping plans;
that have been in existence for many years.

Fifth, we request from AmeriGas a clear and accurate cost analysis of their service to Old Bridge homes.

Finally, we recognize AneriGas has the right to cover the costs to deliver gas to our home and to make a
FAIR adjustment to the present rate in order to continue the present pipe line delivery system.

Respectfully yours,
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Fred Van Tatenh
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onnie Van Tatenhove




